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Support for PMSE equipment owners 

I wish to add my name and full agreement  to the BEIRG response and add: 

Ofcom whilst favouring the mobile industry has caused the UK PMSE industry to pick up the bill on 
three previous occasions for the benefits granted the mobile industry. Given the benefits to the UK 
balance sheet provided by the PMSE Industry, Ofcom should fully fund all costs associated with this 
change out rather than trying to limit pay-outs by awarding this dubious spectrum for which PMSE 
users already have access 
Brian Copsey 


